
HB 217 – Email Exchange with Alaska DMV Director 
 

 
From: Reid Magdanz [mailto:Re...@akleg.gov]  
Sent: Thursday, October 29, 2015 6:33 PM 
To: Erickson, Amy J (DOA) 
Cc: Mills, Andy J (DOA) 
Subject: Arts License Plates  

Amy,  

We’ve been working this summer on a bill that would amend the “special request plates 
commemorating the arts.” The bill would create a quadrennial art competition, held by the Alaska 
State Council on the Arts, and have DMV issue a new arts plate design every four years. 

We’ve talked with ASCA about the bill, and wanted to get DMV’s perspective. Would you mind 
taking a look at this and getting back to me with any thoughts? 

 
Thanks, 

Reid  

Reid Paałuk Magdanz 
Legislative Aide 
Office of Rep. Jonathan Kreiss-Tomkins 
reid.magdanz@akleg.gov 
907-747-4665 
 
 
From: Erickson, Amy J (DOA) [mailto:amy.erickson@alaska.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 03, 2015 1:00 PM 
To: Reid Magdanz 
Cc: Mills, Andy J (DOA); DOA DMV Sr Managers 
Subject: RE: Arts License Plates 
 
Hi Reid, 
  
I can’t think of any objections from DMV’s perspective. 
  
Amy 
 
  
From: Reid Magdanz [mailto:Re...@akleg.gov]  
Sent: Thursday, October 29, 2015 6:33 PM 
To: Erickson, Amy J (DOA) 
Cc: Mills, Andy J (DOA) 
Subject: RE: Re: Arts License Plates  
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Thanks for taking the time to look it over, Amy. 
  
We’ll let you if we make substantive changes. 
 
Reid 
  
Reid Paałuk Magdanz 
Legislative Aide 
Office of Rep. Jonathan Kreiss-Tomkins 
reid.magdanz@akleg.gov 
907-747-4665 
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